
 

The Polish Soldier Migrant Project 

 

In 1947 and 1948 Australia accepted a very specific Polish migrant.  Over 1,500 former 

members of the Polish military based in the United Kingdom arrived in Australia aboard the 

“Asturias” and the “Strathnaver”.  These men represented various military services including 

the Carpathian Brigade, the Air Force, Armoured Division and the Second Corps.  A sizeable 

number worked on the Hydro-Electric Scheme in Tasmania; but many were sent to various 

parts of Australia.  These men were vital to the establishment of Polish community 

structures in the following decades. They also represent a significant prelude to the massive 

post-war Polish migration from the displaced persons camps scattered throughout Western 

Europe.   

The Polish Museum and Archives in Australia is seeking to document this unique group of 

Polish soldier migrants in the form of a publication and is currently conducting research.   



 

If you can assist with documents, photographs or oral history, please contact  

Lucyna Artymiuk (Melbourne) 
lucynaartymiuk@bigpond.com 

0403 655 044 
 

Louise Blazejowska (Sydney)  
l.blazejowska@gmail.com  

0403 983 831 
 

Bogdan Pitera  (Hobart) 
panboss@hotmail.com  

0412 428 842 
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